
Notice 
 
 

Date:  August 22, 2019 
 

Due to the potential presence of Cyanobacteria in 
Mill Pond.  The Board of Health recommends that 
all humans, dogs, horses, etc. refrain from ingesting 
or having contact with the water until further 
notice. 
 
Additional information on Cyanobacteria can be 
found at the following link.  
https://www.mass.gov/guides/cyanobacterial-
harmful-algal-blooms-cyanohabs-water 
 
This notice is a precautionary measure to protect 
the public and its beloved pets & animals.  No 
official testing or identification has been conducted. 
 
Any questions and/or concerns can be directed to 
Paul Sevigny, Health Agent 
psevigny@wnewbury.org 
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